

Mrs Sue Boorman B'Ed (Hons)
Headteacher
Mrs Jo Padfield (BA (Hons)
Deputy Headteacher

Hatch Warren Infant School

Gershwin Road Basingstoke Hampshire RG22 4PQ

2 01256 350313

Email: <u>parent.mail@hwis.hants.sch.uk</u>
Website: www.hwis.hants.sch.uk

27th September 2024

Dear Parents/carers

Titanic shoebox parent event

At the end of this half term we will be making cabins for the Titanic out of shoe boxes to create a Titanic display as part of History and DT topics. Please could your child bring in a shoebox or similar sized box on Wednesday 16th October. We would be extremely grateful if you could send in some junk modelling materials for example- pieces of fabric, different shape boxes, straws, clean yoghurt pots, small plastic bottles, kitchen foil rolls etc.

We would like to take this opportunity to invite you to come into school on **Wednesday 16th**October at 9am to help us make our own Titanic out of shoe boxes. If you would like to join us in this event, please sign up by using this link below. The link will close on Monday 14th October. You will be working with your own child and a small group of children from the class and for this event you will not need a DBS.

We look forward to seeing you.

Please fill in this form to sign up. Titanic parental event link

The Year 1 Team













